
 

 

 

 

To:  Valued Customer 

From:  Tom Wise, Director of Product Safety and Compliance 

Date:  April 14, 2021 

Subject:  Recall Notification of 424944 Counter-Height Bar Stool 

 

Sauder Woodworking Company is recalling item 424944 North Avenue Counter-Height Bar Stools sold 

through various retailers including Wayfair, from January 2020 – February 2021.  We have been made 

aware that over time the legs can become unstable and pose a fall hazard.  There have been no injuries, 

however we want to make sure all products provided by Sauder are safe for consumer use. 

 

Please stop using the stools and remove them from service.  Instructions are provided on the back of 

this page explaining how to render the stools unusable and attain a refund of $100.  Inside the envelope 

an L-Wrench has also been included.  Please reference the image below to help identify the product 

being recalled. 

 
How to determine if your product is included in the recall. 

• On the bottom surface of the seat, there is a Date of Mfg. code that looks like the image below. 

• The item number is 424944 and the Date of Mfg. will be 09/2019 or 08/2020. 

 
 

Visit the link below or give us a call for additional information: 

• www.sauder.com/About/Public-Notices 

• 866-218-8312 

 

Best regards, 

 
Thomas J Wise, Director of Product Safety and Compliance 

Please see other side for instructions 

http://www.sauder.com/About/Public-Notices

